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PROPOSED CHANGE OF AUDITORS

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Vision Tech International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) announces that Wong Lam Leung & Kwok C.P.A. Limited (“WLLK”) will 
retire as the auditors of the Company and its subsidiaries (collectively the “Group”) and will 
not seek re-appointment as the auditors of the Company at the forthcoming annual general 
meeting of the Company (the “AGM”) because the Company’s management and WLLK could 
not reach an agreement on the amount of the audit fee for the financial year ending 31 March 
2010. The appointment of WLLK shall be terminated at the AGM and Grant Thornton will be 
proposed for the appointment as the new auditors of the Group in the AGM.

WLLK confirmed that there were no circumstances connected with the proposed change 
of auditors which they considered should be brought to the attention of the shareholders 
(the “Shareholders”) or creditors of the Group. The Board also confirmed that there were 
no circumstances in respect of proposed change of auditors that need to be brought to the 
attention of the Shareholders or creditors of the Company.

The Board would like to thank WLLK for their professional services in the past years.

A supplemental circular containing the details of the proposed change of auditors, together 
with a revised notice of AGM will be despatched to Shareholders as soon as practicable.
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